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SUMMARY
Provides for persons in management service of state government to be employed on annual
contract basis.

Provides that persons in management service may not participate in Public Employees Retirement
System. Allows persons in management service to participate in state deferred compensation plan
as management service members.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT
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